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SDMC Meeting 
February 10, 2022 

 

Agenda  

1. Welcome message 

2. Upcoming Community Projects 

3. Miscellaneous  

 

Minutes  

Welcome Message: Mr. Alarcón welcomed all members to the February meeting. Mr. 
Alarcón expressed his gratitude for the amazing work every member had put on moving 
the school forward.  
Upcoming Community Projects: representative from Baker Hughes, Mr. Adan 
Dominguez, expressed the interest Baker Hughes has in beautifying the building. We 
talked about beautifying the courtyard, teachers’ lounge, paint critical areas such as 
doors, door frames, railings, etc. We also talked about Noche de Ciencias (Science Night) 
to expose students to STEM, tentatively on March 30. We also talked about Baker 
Hughes personnel paying a visit to the campus on February 18 at 10:00 am to look 
around the areas in need of beautification. A tentative date for this beatification project 
is March 05.  
HeadStart representative, Ms. Cristina Johnson, expressed ideas regarding a community 
dance for parents and children can have a good time. We can have games, dances, 
pictures, and food. Girls and boys can invite a male figure in case of the absence of a 
father. Baker Hughes talked about the possibility of adopting children who cannot afford 
nice clothes for the Family Dance. A tentative date for this event is April 22.  
Meeting adjourned at 4:05 pm.  

 

 

 

 

 


